
District Governor Frank’s Weekly Letter 
for Club Presidents – October 7, 2012 	



District Governor Visits	


We started this past week of visits on Wednesday morning 
with RC of Santa Barbara Sunrise (David Velarde).  The 
upcoming Fiddler’s festival is a big event for their Club and 
Community.  This club does an outstanding job in supporting 
youth, seniors, family, and humanity!    At noon, we found 
ourselves with the RC of Santa Ynez Valley (Tammy 
Westwood).  They are a community oriented club and are in 
the middle of many events in the SY Valley, including the 4th 
of July festival!  Their work in the Phillipines and India are 
very noteworthy.  The RC of Cayucos-Seaside (Emily 
Campbell) was our Thursday morning destination.  This club 
has a lot of energy.  I like how they engage in their community 
and work with other service clubs to meet their goals.  As has 
been, this was truly another great week of Rotary fellowship. 

This Coming Week of Sept 7 2012	


DG visits will find Scottie and I with the RC’s of Goleta (Paul 
Clayton), and Oxnard Sunrise (Mary Lingua). 

PRLS 

I had the opportunity to drop in on Master PRLS training 
this past Saturday.  A great team of instructors and a 
dedicated group of Rotarians equates to well-trained future 
leaders!  Sign up at www.prls.org.  

Also This Past Week	


Scottie and I joined the Rotary Club of Paso Robles (Dennis Cassidy) 
for a fun lunch meeting honoring the Paso Robles Pioneers with an 
‘Old Timers’ lunch attended by several hundred area families.  This is 
one of those events that the community looks forward to, and the 
Paso Robles club has been hosting this event for many years! 

GSE Outbound Team and Team Leader	


There is some basic information posted on the main page of 
our website, with more specific info to follow.  Contact 
Chair Bill Pucciarelli for specific questions.  
pucciarelli49@gmail.com 

GRANT QUALIFICATION  training 
requires (2 members from each club)	


First Session is this Saturday in Bakersfield! Sign up 
today.  Your club will not be able to write a grant for the 
2013-14 year unless you have 2 persons from your club 
participate.  Choose one session 10/13, 10/27, 11/3.  Check 
the District website NOW!  

Send me your Event Announcement!	


I will be happy to announce your event in this newsletter.  
Send me date, time, location, contact. 

How about this group 
of “proud” Club 

Presidents 
representing their club 

at the 2012 District 
Conference! 


